
Regarding the Public Consultation Paper over the Virtual Assets, I would like to 
propose the following point for your consideration: In order to enhance governance, 
risk and control, I would like to propose to have Listed companies or even other 
enterprises to reinforce Board members and INED should include professionals with 
Cybersecurity, Technology, in addition to Financial, Governance and Risk and 
Industry Domain knowledge,...preferably with relevant qualification, experience and/or 
exposure. In fact, A the Board Level and even management team, I would strongly 
recommend SFC extend this practice/prerequisite to all Listco's monitored by SFC 
and HKEx, especially for financial services, telecommunications and highly 
automated and digitized environments....etc. 


